
UPDATE – 10th June 2020 

UPDATE – Tee Reservations 

Dear Member 

Further to the update to the tee reservations from 2-ball to 4-ball on Monday, 1st June 2020 
the Board have had chance to look at the system now in place along with feedback from the 
membership. 

The current system is: 
 

• Members can book up to 17 days in advance, each day being released at 12 noon. 

• 4 ‘live’ bookings per member 

• Members may call the club and book for that day and up to 12 noon on the following 
day, these bookings are to allow a degree of flexibility for last minute ad-hoc golf 

The following will now be in place with immediate effect: 
 

• Members can book up to 12 days in advance, each day being released at 12 noon [this 
is to take away the confusion/frustration over the use of ‘live’ bookings].  All current 
tee sheets will remain visible and Sunday, 28th June 2020 will now become available 
on Tuesday, 16th June 2020.   

• 6 ‘live’ bookings per member [this is to give each member more opportunity to 
effectively plan their golf] essentially, depending on when you like to play, you can 
now book every other day based on the 12 day cycle. 

• Members may call the club and book for that day and up to 12 noon on the following 
day, these bookings are to allow a degree of flexibility for last minute ad-hoc golf 

• Members guests** will be permitted at the following times and charges 

• Weekday; 10am to 4pm (maximum of 3 guests) at £35.00 per guest 

• Weekend/Bank Holiday; after 12pm (maximum of 3 guests) at £40.00 per guest 

**Please arrange to meet your guest in the car park area before proceeding to the terrace 
and do stress the importance of the social distancing measures the club have put in place 
for everyone’s safety.  Please pay your guest green fees when you are in zone 2. 
 
Restrictions on guest timings may vary subject to the recommencing of competitions which 
the Greens Committee are reviewing. 

Visitors to the club may be introduced on a restrictive basis following this re-introduction of 
member’s guests. 

Thank you for your continued support during the re-opening process and maintaining social 
distancing measures in place. 

Please continue to ‘stay alert’ and keep safe. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Barry Barclay 
Chairman 


